
 

 

A U S T R A L A S I A N  R A D I A T I O N  P R O T E C T I O N  S O C I E T Y  I N C .  
 
P.O. BOX 7108 Upper Ferntree Gully Victoria 3156 AUSTRALIA 

Telephone (+61 3) 9756 0128 

Facsimile (+61 3) 9753 6372 

E-mail  arps@21century.com.au 

ABN  52 140 741 862 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bernard LeGuen 
Executive Officer 
IRPA c/o EDF - Direction Production Ingénierie 
 - Division Production Nucléaire  
Tête Pleyel - 1 place Pleyel   
93282 ST DENIS CEDEX- FRANCE 
 
via email: exec.off@irpa.net 
 
 
Dear Mr LeGuen, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity permitted by the upcoming IRPA congress to permit ARPS to 
nominate a candidate for the IRPA Executive Council. 
 
The Australasian Radiation Protection Society nominates Dr Brad Cassels for a position on 
the Executive Council of IRPA. Dr Cassels is a Fellow of ARPS and long standing Executive 
Member of the Australasian Radiation Protection Society, serving as Vice President (2004), 
President (2005-2007), Registrar (2011-) and now Vice President (2015-2017). 
 
Dr Cassels is well respected among radiation protection circles within Australia and 
neighbouring countries and his professional diligence and good humoured nature have seen 
his assistance sought repeatedly by the IAEA as Technical Expert and respective governments 
within Australia requiring his expertise and particular problem solving skills.  
 
It is with pleasure that ARPS nominates Dr Cassels for a position on the IRPA Executive 
Council. I have enclosed both short and long versions of Dr Cassels curriculum vitae, and two 
signed statements from him confirming both his motivation and willingness to serve if 
elected. 
 
Should you require any additional information associated with IRPA processes to assess Dr 
Cassels nomination, please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cameron Jeffries, 
President, ARPS 


